
From, 

Meena Vani, 

Public Relations, 

Chennai Health Movement. 

 

February 2, 2007. 

 

To, 

Ratan Tata, 

MD, 

Tata Corp. 

Sub: Sincere thanks for your donation 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

You have my most sincere gratitude on behalf of the Enlightening Minds 
foundation for donating $50000. It has proved to be of great help in building 
a school for underprivileged children and providing them with the necessary 
amenities. 

We truly appreciate your generosity in helping these children. Our 
organization is achieving its goal of educating the disenfranchised through 
contributions from people like you. 

Once again, I would like to thank you wholeheartedly for making our 
mission a success. We hope that you will continue supporting our 
foundation in the future as well. 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine D’Souza 

Chairman 

Enlightening Minds Foundation 

 


